OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

84-123
United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF MINES
2401 E STREET, NW.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20241

January 13, 1988

Dr. Nelson Leidel
Docket Officer

NIOSH Docket Office
Mail Stop E-23

1600 Clifton Road, NE.
Atlanta, Georgia 30333

Dear Dr. Leidel:

This is to request the opportunity to present comments at the informal
public meeting, regarding the National Institute for Occupational Safety
and Health proposal for changes in 30 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 11,
to be held on January 27 and 28, 1988, in Washington, D.C. The Bureau's
representatives will be John G. Kovac and Nicholas Kyriazi, Pittsburgh
Research Center, P.0. Box 18070, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15236. Mr. Kovac
will present the Bureau's comments. You can call him on FTS 723-6471.

Mr. Kovac will summarize the written comments by the Bureau sent to you
previously and will limit his comments to 15 minutes.

Sincerely,
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